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 APPENDIX "A" 
 
 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 REPORT NO. 60 OF THE 
 
 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC HEARING) 
  
 For consideration by the Council 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on Monday, September 9, 2002 
 
 
 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) met at 8:00 p.m., on Tuesday, September 3, 2002. 
 
Present:  Mayor Michael Di Biase, Chair 

Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio 
Councillor Mario Ferri 
Councillor Linda D. Jackson 
Councillor Susan Kadis 
Councillor Mario G. Racco 

 
Presentation 
 
Mr. Carlo Raponi, President of the Woodbridge Strikers U15 Boys Soccer Team appeared before the 
Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing), introduced the Team and gave a brief overview of their 
accomplishments.  The Mayor and Members of Council presented the Woodbridge Strikers U15 Boys Soccer 
Team with certificates in recognition of their accomplishment this season winning the Ontario Cup at the 2002 
Ontario Summer Games.  
 
Mayor Di Biase welcomed Mr. Varoni Massimo and Mr. Franco Polsinelli, delegates representing the Var 
Soccer Italia Association, who extended gratitude to the players, the parents and Council, and presented a 
plaque to Mayor Di Biase who accepted it on behalf of the Members of Council. 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) passed the following resolution: 
 

That the Rules of Procedure with respect to start time be waived to permit the meeting to commence 
at 8:00 p.m. 
 

The following items were dealt with: 
 
1 ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.02.059 
 BILL BARBER 
 PRELIMINARY REPORT 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of the Commissioner of Planning, 

dated September 3, 2002, be approved; and 
 
2) That the following deputations be received: 
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 a) Mr. Ben Phillips, Weston Consulting Group Inc., on behalf of the applicant; and 
 b) Mr. Arnold Averbuch, 37 Vaughan Boulevard, Vaughan, L4J 3N8. 
 

Recommendation 
 

The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 
 
THAT the Public Hearing for File Z.02.059 (Bill Barber) BE RECEIVED; and, that any issues identified 
be addressed by Staff in a comprehensive report to the Committee of the Whole.  

 
 
2 ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.02.051 
 1038695 ONTARIO INC. 
 PRELIMINARY REPORT 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) recommends approval of the recommendation 
contained in the following report of the Commissioner of Planning, dated September 3, 2002: 

 
Recommendation 

 
The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 
  
THAT the Public Hearing for File Z.02.051 (1038695 Ontario Inc.) BE RECEIVED; and, that any 
issues identified be addressed by Staff in a comprehensive report to the Committee of the Whole.  

 
 
3 ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.02.054 
 JOE MARCHESE 
 PRELIMINARY REPORT 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) recommends approval of the recommendation 
contained in the following report of the Commissioner of Planning dated September 3, 2002: 
 

Recommendation 
 
The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 
 
THAT the Public Hearing for File Z.02.054 (Joe Marchese), BE RECEIVED and that any issues 
identified be addressed in a comprehensive report to the Committee of the Whole. 

 
 
4 ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.02.058 
 JOHN WALLACE BEATON 
 PRELIMINARY REPORT 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of the Commissioner of Planning, 

dated September 3, 2002, be approved; and 
 
2) That the deputation of Mr. Graham Beaton, 2922 Stoneridge Road, Dunrobin, K0A 1T0, on 

behalf of the applicant, be received. 
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Recommendation 
 

The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 
  

THAT the Public Hearing for File Z.02.058 (John Wallace Beaton) BE RECEIVED, and that any 
issues identified be addressed by Staff in a comprehensive report to the Committee of the Whole. 

 
 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:11 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Mayor Michael Di Biase, Chair 


